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Brad Boland

From: Tim Courington <tcourington@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 11:06 AM
To: Brad Boland
Cc: brock@plumcreekgolf.com; Tim Dietz
Subject: Site Development Plan 331 Players Club Drive – Plum Creek Golf Course Clubhouse

Reference: Public Notice Sign ID #53 

To Whom It May Concern: 
As residents living near the Plum Creek Golf Course, and as users of the facility, we strongly urge the Planning 
Commission to approve the development of a new clubhouse, as put forth in the Southwest Greens submittal. 
Southwest Greens continues to improve the entire Plum Creek development by making the renowned Plum 
Creek Golf Club a more attractive, useful, and enjoyable development. Southwest Greens planning and 
redevelopment of the Golf Club and the surrounding area deserves the support of the residents and 
surrounding community.   
We support the subject development whole heartedly.  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment and express our support.  
Regards,  
Stephanie & Tim Courington 
2541 Dublin Drive 
The Highlands at Plum Creek 
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